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The Chamber of Deputies supports, in principle, the initiatives of the Commission on 

digital transformation of health services, but expresses its concern on a series of aspects such 
as: exposure of health data to digital ransom (ransomware); inequality regarding access to 
quality care services due to discrepancies of digital competences existing between citizens; 
replacing the human presence by robotic medical services; the risk of overwork of health 
professionals in the selection and evaluation process of relevant health data. At the same 
time, the Chamber recommends setting up alternative, classic, safety systems, in order to 
ensure resiliency of the healthcare system in exceptional situations, such as disasters.   

 


